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Under the current Provincial Collective Agreement, Employees will 
receive 100% reimbursement for both their Professional College 
Registration fee and mandatory professional liability insurance 
under the Health Professional Act.
This is a significant improvement. Under the previous Provincial 
Collective Agreement, Employers did not cover the insurance costs 
and reimbursed only $250 of registration fees.
To qualify, Employees must have worked 684.6 regular hours in the 
previous fiscal year. For details on what qualifies as regular hours, 
please refer to Clause 35.06 of the current Provincial Collective 
Agreement. Additional provisions apply for those working for 
multiple Employers.
A draft of the current Collective Agreement is available on the UNA 
website and UNA app.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your UNA 
local executive or Labour Relations Officer at 1-800-252-9394.

Article 35
 (UNA Provincial Collective Agreement 2024-2028)

Read your Collective 
Agreement  online 

or on the App
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